The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE September 29, 2023 "Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life." John 6:35

Dear Parents and Students:

What a great week of 8th grade leadership. On Monday they both worked on a buddy activity with their 2nd grade buddies but also led various prayer pods. In our prayer pod activity we learned about Our Lady of Fatima, we made rosaries, and we practiced saying the Rosary.

The pumpkin carving contest has begun. I will not be supplying pumpkins. The guidelines are any decoration one can do with a pumpkin (within the bounds of good taste). Deadline is October 27. This is an optional activity for 8th graders.

If your 8th grader is interested in attending Martin Luther High School, more information can be found at https://martinlutherhs.schooladminonline.com/users/sign_up

Important October Dates

October 5th and 6th – No School, teacher inservice.

October 19 – Early dismissal, Parent-Teacher-Student conferences.

October 20 - No School, teacher inservice.

October 27 – Pumpkins due for the annual 8th grade pumpkin carving contest.

Sincerely,

Mr. Courchane

8th Grade Homeroom Middle School Science and Religion

"The wide world is all about you: you can fence yourselves in, but you cannot forever fence it out."

J. R. R. Tolkien

